

Llangewydd Junior School

Headteacher: Mrs. K Green; Deputy Headteacher: Mrs L Evans; Assistant Headteacher: Mr D Evans. ALNCo.: Mrs T Porter; Other senior leadership team members: Mrs S Jones, Mrs W Mitchell & Mrs J Davies



02.10.2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

On Wednesday 23rd October between 4:30-5:30pm we will be holding a school disco. Children will go home at the usual time and return to school through the Heol-y-Frenhines entrance at 4:30pm. The cost of the disco is £2 per child, your child will pay on entry. During the disco your child will have the opportunity to purchase refreshments (crisps, sweets, drinks etc) if they wish, therefore they can bring a small amount of money with them to spend. Your child can wear fancy dress if they wish.

Year 3+4 pupils will have their disco in the lower hall and Year 5+6 will have their disco in the top hall. On arrival your child will make their way to the hall where their disco will be, staff will be there to greet them.

Please complete the Google Form to inform us of the collection arrangements for your child: https://forms.gle/iH6A6Jgi9eo9ibDr9

Exit points for collection

Year 3 + 4 exit from the main Heol-y-Frehines gate Year 5+6 exit from the Llangewydd Road gate

We hope your child can make it!

Best wishes, Mrs K. Green

Headteacher

















